Breckenridge Subdivision Property Owners Association

Minutes for November 27, 2005
The meeting was called to order at the home of Chris and Ronna Watkins.  Those in attendance were board members, Lori Barlar, Russ Owens, and Ronna Watkins.
Old Business

Minutes from the October 11th, 2005 meeting were read.  A motion was made and seconded to approve with no modifications.
New Business

The 2006 budget was presented and reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve.

The board received a quote to have the covenants translated into Spanish and have included this in next years budget.  A motion was made and seconded to move forward with the translations.
A general note from the board about the current condition of the POA is attached to these minutes.  The board continues to be notified and witness repeated violations of the established covenants that all residents agreed upon when purchasing within the neighborhood.  Further repeat violations will result in legal action.

POA dues of $120.00 are payable in full on January 1st, 2006.  A late fee of $25.00 per lot will be assessed for any payment received after Feb. 15th.  A reminder note will be sent out mid-December.  Please send your payment to Lori Barlar at 1405 Breckenridge Loop, Rogers AR  72756.

It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.

Additional Notes

A special THANK YOU goes out to the residents that helped in the neighborhood cleanup!!!!

